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Requiring a hospital to report the amount the hospital spends for individuals to 

replace employees involved in a strike or lockout is called transparency. We need 

transparency in our lives when viable means are questioned. When workers strike for 

adequate compensation against an employer that is willing to outsource instead of 

offer competitive wages and safe standards transparency should be required. It is a 

reflection necessary to understand the means to which a company is willing to go to 

not meet the employees at their demand. A reflection the company needs to see and 

be accountable for. 


